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October 10, 2025

Peter Guidarelli 

P&C Consulting Group LLC 

11 Latham Road 

Lake George, NY 12845 

Re:  P&C Consulting Group LLC – NYS Energy Consultant 2025 Annual Compliance Letter 

Dear Peter Guidarelli: 

The Department of Public Service has received your company’s recent submittal made 

pursuant to Section 11.D.1 of the Uniform Business Practices (UBP). This letter acknowledges the 

submittal and the receipt of the document.  This letter is to inform you that the documentation 

submitted has been reviewed by DPS Staff and determined to be in compliance with the UBP and 

UBP-DERS. 

Be advised that to maintain your Energy Broker/Energy Consultant eligibility, and per the UBP 

and UBP-DERS, you must notify Staff of any contact changes and material legal, financial or 

business-related changes to your company as they occur.  If your business plan changes, you must 

immediately submit the appropriate documentation for Staff review and determination of if and how it 

may affect your current registration.   

 If you have any questions, please contact us at brokerconsultantquestions@dps.ny.gov. 

Regards,  

The Retail Access Unit 

Office of Consumer Services 
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